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Mentions 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Lewisburg Neighborhoods seeking community feedback on climate action policy 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/lewisburg-neighborhoods-seeking-community-feedback-on-climate-
action-policy/article f6a898a2-e80d-11ec-aa54-236d6a4095ee.html  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Redevelopment Authority of Cambria County commits funding to demolition of five 
properties 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local news/redevelopment-authority-of-cambria-county-commits-
funding-to-demolition-of-five-properties/article cd718576-e834-11ec-9e2d-f7480a6138c9.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel pays, appeals $4.5M fine over Clairton emissions 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/09/united-states-steel-corp-fine-clairton-coke-
works.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A climate fight in Harrisburg shows how Gov. Wolf wants to use his power 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/wolf-rggi-executive-power-governor-20220609.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Meadville Tribune: Kayak event Saturday to celebrate French Creek 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/kayak-event-saturday-to-celebrate-french-
creek/article 7733e362-e838-11ec-b332-6b337c59113a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton resident works toward protecting green space  
https://triblive.com/local/plum/hampton-resident-works-toward-protecting-green-space/  
 
Tribune-Review: Fishing license fee hike on agenda for Pa. Fish and Boat Commission 
https://triblive.com/sports/fishing-license-fee-hike-on-agenda-for-pa-fish-and-boat-commission/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Blight woes, park upgrades focus of Greensburg plan update 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/blight-woes-park-upgrades-focus-of-greensburg-plan-update/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Commissioners issue proclamations, move forward park projects 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article fcc46b81-7614-5f44-8e36-56b45d96b554.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: This Penns Valley bridge needs $548k in repairs. Here’s why that matters 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/penns-
valley/article262291662.html?ac cid=DM657378&ac bid=132046268  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Golden days are dawning: Montour Preserve is marking its 50th 
anniversary this month 



https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/061022/page/1/story/golden-days-are-dawning  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Decision looms on flock fate 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/060822/page/1/story/decision-looms-on-flock-fate  
 
Reading Eagle: Conservation Heritage Museum set to open at Middle Creek 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/06/10/conservation-heritage-museum-set-to-open-at-middle-
creek/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Global Links' net zero success makes it even more sustainable 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/09/global-links-net-zero-sustainability.html 
   
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland launches pilot program for electric vehicle chargers at county parks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-launches-pilot-program-for-electric-vehicle-
chargers-at-county-parks/ 
 
StateImpact PA: Pennsylvania solar companies breathe easier as threat of tariffs is paused 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/06/10/pennsylvania-solar-companies-breathe-easier-
as-threat-of-tariffs-is-paused/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton discovers 1000 tires improperly stored in vacant condemned building in South 
Side 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-discovers-1-000-tires-improperly-stored-in-vacant-
condemned-building-in-south-side/article 4a0c8531-b87d-510e-9264-bd2ffef3c431.html 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Charleston approves gas station plan 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/charleston-approves-
gas-station-plan/article 5df10db3-7005-5693-8a1d-b9ef955e12c6.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: VAST IMPACT, MISSING PIECES: Shell’s played a significant role in Beaver 
County, but one thing that’s still lacking is further petrochemical development 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/09/shell-beaver-county-petrochemical.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Corridors of Opportunity: Beaver County Q&As 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/09/corridors-opportunity-beaver-county-
questions.html 
 
WTAE: Dozens rally for push to ban fracking in Allegheny County parks 
https://www.wtae.com/article/dozens-rally-for-push-to-ban-fracking-in-allegheny-county-
parks/40245816 
 
WPXI: ‘Protect Our Parks’: People rally supporting bill to protect county parks from ‘fracking operations’ 



https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/protect-our-parks-people-rally-supporting-bill-protect-county-parks-
fracking-operations/522ODHRSC5BTXPA46RYNJPN5NE/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Climate activists pitch Allegheny County to ban fracking in public parks 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2022/06/09/allegheny-county-council-fracking-
public-parks-bethany-hallam-doug-shields-protect-our-parks-green-party/stories/202206090165 
 
WESA: Allegheny County Council hears public comment on potential fracking ban 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-06-10/allegheny-county-council-hears-public-
comment-on-potential-fracking-ban 
 
Post-Gazette: High gas prices are leaving Pittsburghers on the side of the road 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/06/10/high-gas-fuel-cost-prices-roadside-
assistance-aaa-inflation/stories/202206100065 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas hits $5 national average for first time, GasBuddy reports 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-hits-5-national-average-for-first-time-gasbuddy-reports/ 
 
KDKA: Preparing for and predicting how high Western Pa. gas prices might go 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/preparing-for-predicting-how-high-gas-prices-in-western-
pa-might-rise-to/ 
 
KDKA: In Pennsylvania, attorney general lacks power to investigate price gouging at the gas pump 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/in-pennsylvania-attorney-general-lacks-power-to-
investigate-price-gouging-at-the-gas-pump/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh average gas prices surpass $5 per gallon 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/09/pittsburgh-average-gas-prices-five-
dollars.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Companies, first responders hit by fuel prices 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/companies-first-responders-hit-by-fuel-
prices/article 3b844f00-379d-5e68-8b8b-6f0c59448ddd.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Beaver County Times: Plan in place in case of Beaver Valley Power Station emergency 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/06/10/plan-in-place-in-case-of-beaver-valley-
power-station-emergency/65359911007/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Kane Republican: Pa. leads nation in Lyme cases (pg 3) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Moths make invasive return 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/moths-make-invasive-
return/article 2c8153e2-2f34-58e2-8453-022433657a0d.html  



 
Water 
 
Pocono Record: OPINION: Lease, don’t sell, your water and waste water systems 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/06/09/op-ed-lease-dont-sell-your-water-
and-wastewater-systems/65359741007/ 
 
Kane Republican: Bills to improve creek and stream maintenance (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Erie Times: Op-Ed: Lease — don't sell — your water and wastewater systems 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/06/09/op-ed-lease-dont-sell-your-water-and-
wastewater-systems/65359741007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: North Huntingdon sewage authority hikes rates 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/north-huntingdon-sewage-authority-hikes-rates/ 
 
WESA: COVID-19 levels in Allegheny County wastewater on the decline 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-06-09/covid-19-levels-in-allegheny-county-
wastewater-on-the-decline 
 
ABC27: Hurricane Ida relief loans for small businesses to end 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/hurricane-ida-relief-loans-for-small-businesses-ending/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Important moment for Lancaster’s waterways [column] 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/important-moment-for-lancaster-s-waterways-
column/article 89786e54-e823-11ec-b327-03c0ec49b50f.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Times Observer: Second-grade classroom turned into rainforest 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/06/second-grade-classroom-turned-into-
rainforest/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: After Amazon, working for the best for Churchill 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-after-amazon-working-for-the-best-for-churchill/ 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania House Republicans want to save billions in surplus tax money 
https://www.witf.org/2022/06/09/pennsylvania-house-republicans-want-to-save-billions-in-surplus-tax-
money/ 
 
Lebtown: Lebanon Valley Conservancy awards Light scholarship to LVC student 
https://lebtown.com/2022/06/07/lebanon-valley-conservancy-awards-light-scholarship-to-lvc-student/ 


